
JUAB COUNTY COMMISSION WILL BE HOLDING A 

MEETING ON JULY 20th, 2020 AT 11:00 A.M. AT THE 

WEST DESERT HIGH SCHOOL 

IF ANYONE WOULD LIKE TO MEET WITH THE 

COMMISSION YOU MAY CONTACT ALAINA 

LOFGRAN JUAB COUNTY CLERK/AUDITOR VIA 

EMAIL AT ALAINAL@JUABCOUNTY.GOV OR BY 

PHONE AT (435)623-3410. 

WE WOULD LOVE EVERYONE TO ATTEND! 

 

 

  

 


